
Hello! 
 
This is just a quick reminder that our Fabulous Flamingo Fiesta Glow Bash Camp begins on Tuesday, July 15th at 
The Dance Factory. Camp is from 5-6:30 each day. Your dancer will learn a fun routine to perform, participate in 
crafts, and have a designated snack time. We are so excited to have your dancer join us!  
 
READ THE FOLLOWING CAREFULLY: 
 
1) Camp begins at 5:00pm each day. The front doors will remain locked and will open at 5:00pm for dancers to enter. 
When you arrive, please find your name tag and help your dancer put it on. They will be assigned a color and/or 
character for the entire week so that they know which group they belong with. We will call dancers by group, give 
your dancer hand sanitizer and we will take your dancer to their camp room. You are welcome to sit in the mall but 
most parents drop and go until show time! If this is your first time joining us at The Dance Factory, we keep our doors 
locked at all times for the utmost safety of our dancers.  
 
2) Please send water with your dancer each day - they will work up a sweat!! We ask that you do your best to send a 
no-spill water bottle and NO juice or soda as they are not permitted in the studio.  
 
3) We will provide a small snack for the dancers each day. Please respond to this email ASAP if you did not indicate a 
food allergy on your registration or your dancer has recently developed a new allergy that we need to be aware of.  
 
4) Show time begins at 6:20pm each day - two observers may come and watch your dancer before you take them 
home. You will be allowed to take photos and videos! This is their favorite part!  
 
5) We encourage your dancer to dress up to match our NEON/FIESTA theme but they may also just wear clothing 
that they can dance comfortably in. If they are wearing a costume, please ensure they can move safely in their 
costume. 
 
6) Dancers should wear tennis shoes each day of camp. 
 
7) PLEASE make sure that your dancer uses the restroom before arriving. It helps alleviate having to take multiple 
people to the restroom at once and we want to make sure we are spending all of our time having FUN :) There are 
restrooms located next to Home At Last or across from Master Overbys in the mall. 
 
If you have any questions please feel free to email office@dancefactorynews.com at any point. We hope they are as 
excited as we are! 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
The Dance Factory Faculty 
 


